
HB 3065 is unacceptable. Creating a slush fund that ODOT can use to build more freeways will have detrimental effects on 
Oregon’s ability to reduce its greenhouse gas emissions. We are in a climate emergency and the legislature needs to take bold 
steps to reduce dependence on fossil fuels. Passing a bill that will free up millions of dollars to pour into freeway expansion projects 
is antithetical to that need. 

If you believe that climate change is real and caused by humans, have the courage of your convictions and kill this bill. 


